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LET’S CELEBRATE 
 
 

 
	
	
An	initiative	from	a	fellow	FAO	colleague,	supported	by	FAO	Staff	Coop	to	cheer	
you	up	during	this	difficult	times.	
	
For	those	not	able	to	reunite	with	their	families	and	loved	ones	over	Easter.	
	
For	those	in	need	of	more	conviviality-	though	only	possible	virtually-	we	would	
like	to	plan	a	special	event	for	you!! 
	
	
Mindfulness,	yoga,	music.	Have	other	ideas?	Let	us	know	by	answering		
the	survey	from	the	link	below: 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MC5VM5L  
Please answer within Wednesday 23 March, so that we can plan the event in due time. 


